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Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
Manila
May 12, 2017
MEMORANDUM
FOR : MARK A. VILLAR

Secretary
This Department

This has reference to the undated memorandum from Regional Director ANTONIO V.
MOLANO, JR., DPWH-Region III, relative to the request for modification of Aurora DEO on the
project listed below:

As modified | Original

[{v]
S Locally-Funded Projects — Locally-Funded Projects —
<:t’ Buildings and Other Structures — | Buildings and Other Structures 1 bidg 1 bidg
N Multipurpose/Facilities — — Multipurpose/Facilities —
b Rehabilitation of a Multi-Purpose | Construction of Multi-Purpose
_E’-, Building, Brgy. Calaocan, Building, Brgy. Calaocan, Unit Cost Unit Cost
Q Diaman, Maria Aurora, Aurora Dipaculao, Aurora Province (*000): ('000):
a Pravince
[Construction of Mulli Purpose
[Construction of Multi Purpose Building] - £2,000.0/ P2,000.0/
Building] In-km In-km
Alloc. Est. Cost
(*000): (*000):
P2,000.0 £2,000.0

L

/
Reason/s for Modification: Modification was sought due to Ychange in type of work from
“Rehabilitation to Construction” since there is no existing building to be rehabilitated in the specified
barangay and correction of project location since Barangay Calaocan is located in the Municipality of

Dipaculao.

Based-on our evaluation on the submitted documents, the request for modification on the above-
listed project was found in order, thus, approval is hereby .recommended to the Honorable

Secretary.

Senior Uy dersecretary
Officer“In-Charge

Note: Copy of the approved project modification request will be forwarded to the Office of Undersecretary Maria Catalina E. Cabral, PhD

Depavtmentof Publio Works and Highways
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